
THE DAILY BULLETIN 

CANYON HIGH SCHOOL 
     TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 3, 2013 
 

ATTENTION: DIFFERENT SCHEDULES THIS WEEK: 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 3----BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT—MINIMUM DAY 

(DISMISSAL 12:15) 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4—MINIMUM DAY—DISMISSAL 12:15 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 5—LOCKDOWN DRILL—NORMAL SCHOOL HOURS   
 

 

            Tuesday, September 3rd  (Even Periods w/ Per. 1) 

                  Period 1   7:17 am – 7:55 am (38 min)  

                  Period 2   8:00 am – 9:15 am (75 min) 

                  Period 4            9:21 am – 10:34 am (75 min) 

                  Brunch   10:34 am – 10:54 am (20 min) 

                  Period 6   11:00 am – 12:15 pm (75 min) 

 

 

GENERAL 

 

ALL CANYON STUDENTS are reminded that when we have minimum day, they may NOT visit 

other campuses, including Sierra Vista.  Other schools are in full day session and it is a 

trespassing violation to be on their campus while their school is in session.  Avoid disciplinary action 

and a trespassing ticket!  Do not visit other schools when Canyon has a minimum day! 

 

ATTENTION JUNIORS AND SENIORS:  Parking permits FOR JUNIORS AND SENIORS ONLY will 

be sold in the ASB Office Tuesday, September 3 through Friday, September 6 this week OR until sold 

out—whichever comes first. 

 

ROP-- Today is the last day to drop an ROP class.  See Mrs. Gaines in the ROP office if you plan on 

dropping your ROP class today. 

  

CSF – Officers are reviewing CSF applications this week and the list of new members will be posted in 

the library by Friday. 

 

T-SHIRTS: if you purchased a t-shirt at registration and put your name on a list, the t-shirts are in the 

ASB office, you can pick them up there before school, brunch and lunch only.  



KEY CLUBBERS:  If you didn’t get the papers for the meeting, you can get them in V1.  All the forms 

are due the first week of September. 

 

DRESS CODE: Have you violated the dress code policy and had to wear a Canyon t-shirt?  If so, you 

need to return the Canyon t-shirt washed and dried to the Student Responsibility Center to pick up your 

original shirt.  Any article of clothing not picked up within 3 weeks will be thrown away.  Please return 

the washed Canyon t-shirt and pick up your original shirt ASAP. 

 

OPEN PERIOD STICKERS:   If you need an Open Period Sticker on the back of your ID card for this 

semester, please bring BOTH your ID card AND your printed schedule to the AP office before school, 

at brunch, or lunch all this week.  9th and 10th graders must bring their (green) athletic/ROTC release 

forms to receive a sticker.  We will process as many as we can each day.  Please be patient and carry 

your printed schedule with you until your stickers are assigned correctly.  DO NOT COME DURING 

CLASS TIME. 

 

TEXTBOOK CENTER: Textbook Damage Forms are due by Friday, Sept 6th.  Drop them in the blue 

crates in the library or textbook center.  If you have lost yours from registration see Mrs. Kulesz to get 

another. Don’t get stuck paying for someone else’s damage, return your form.   

 

HEY COWBOYS, The Science National Honor Society will be accepting applications from now until 

Friday, September 6th. Our first meeting is Tuesday September 10th at lunch in G-105. See Ms. King 

for details.  

 

SOFTBALL TRYOUTS: Softball Tryouts will be held on Thursday Sept. 5th and Friday Sept. 6th at 

3:15 pm on the Varsity Softball Field. 

  

THE 3rd ANNUAL COLLEGE & CAREER FAIR is scheduled for Wednesday, September 11, 2013 from 

6-8:30 pm at the Hyatt Regency Valencia. Over 100 Colleges & Universities, Career Preparation Schools 

and Apprenticeship programs will be on hand to answer questions about admission requirements and 

financial aid.  This year, workshops will not be offered. All students are welcome, but the event is most 

appropriate for juniors and seniors with early entrance from 6-7 pm reserved for them.  Log-on to 

hartdistrictcareercenter.com for a list of confirmed schools and programs or for more information, visit 

your counseling office.    

 

SENIORS 

 

SENIORS:  We have another Homecoming Float meeting at Brunch on Wednesday in B-8!!!  

Hope to see you there. 
MEETINGS 

 

NATIONAL ENGLISH HONOR SOCIETY:  Calling all 10th 11th and 12th graders!  Do you love to read or 

write?  Are you looking to stand out on your college applications?  Are you seeking to have leadership 

positions?  Apply for National English Honor Society.  Join a selective honor society focused on English.  

Earn community service hours, win scholarships and much more.  Come to our 1st general informational 

meeting of the year kicking off on Thursday, September 5 in C-1 at lunch.  Applications will be available. 

 

All students who were members of DFYIT last year, whether at Canyon or Sierra Vista, please come to a 

quick DFYIT meeting on Thursday, September 5 in E4 at lunch. 

 



BIBLE CLUB--Every Thursday at lunch, the Bible Club will meet in the A Lecture Hall.  We'll have food 

and great discussions about the Bible and life.  Come and meet some great people and be part of this 

exciting club! 

 


